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AASSXX  AANNNNOOUUNNCCEEMMEENNTT  

  

ZZIIMMPPLLAATTSS  HHOOLLDDIINNGGSS  LLIIMMIITTEEDD  

AARRBBNN  008833  446633  005588  

((““ZZiimmppllaattss””  oorr  ““tthhee  CCoommppaannyy””))  

  

RREETTRRAACCTTIIOONN  OOFF  SSTTAATTEEMMEENNTT    

  
On 30 November 2016 Zimplats released an ASX announcement titled “Approval of New Underground Mine” 
(the ASX Announcement). That announcement included the following statement: “The project will increase 
Zimplats’ mineral reserves by 3 million to 9 million platinum ounces” (the Statement). 
 

Following consultations with the ASX, Zimplats hereby retracts the Statement. The Statement in the ASX 
Announcement was not accompanied by the disclosure of additional information as required by Rules 5.9 and 
5.22 of the ASX Listing Rules and Clause 34 of the JORC Code which specify a number of requirements for the 
reporting of Ore Reserves estimates. Zimplats had been of the view that an update on the Company’s Ore 
Reserves estimates, including Mupani Mine and the normal mining depletion, would be included in the 
Company’s half-year report for the period ended 31 December 2016. 
 
As a consequence of the retraction of the Statement, Zimplats advises that the Statement should be 
disregarded and that accordingly investors should not rely on the retracted Statement for their investment 
decisions. 
 
Zimplats advises that the rest of the ASX Announcement remains as previously issued on 30 November 2016.  
    

 
For further information please contact: 
Alex Mhembere 
Chief Executive Officer 
Zimplats Holdings Limited 
Tel: + 263 4 886 888 
Fax:+ 263 4 886 876 
Email: alex.mhembere@zimplats.com 
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